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Comments: Comment 1: Please make available a more detailed map of the project. It will help to make for more

informed comments.

 

Comment 2: Is possible to find out exactly what dispersed campsites along the middle fork will be eliminated

during this process? After attending the open house I have a much better understanding of why some of the

dispersed camping near the riparian restoration areas will be closed but it would be great if we knew which ones

will be effected.  

 

Comment 3: When possible, consider leaving roadside visual buffers, especially near the meadow restoration

projects. Our experience with similar small scale projects within the forest have noted significantly higher wildlife

utilization in areas that maintained  existing conifers along the roadside that obscured the view to the roadways.

The obscured view from the roadway also discourages illegal activities such as poaching by use of a spotlight or

shooting from a vehicle. 


